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The Australian Human Rights Commission wants to better understand sexual harassment at work in Australia. This is called the National Inquiry. 

We want to hear from lots of people about any unwanted sexual behaviours at work. This could be by touching or speaking to you. It can also be if you were made to feel unsafe, upset or scared. You can learn more about the National Inquiry here.

You can tell us what has happened by talking to us:
Where: Australian Human Rights Commission, Level 3, 175 Pitt St, Sydney
When: Monday 18 February 2019 at 9:30am – 11am. 

We will talk with people in a group. Please tell us if you are coming by adding your name to the list here. If you need any help or support to come along, please email SH.Inquiry@humanrights.gov.au or call (02) 9284 9750. 

You can also write to us about what happened. This needs to be done by 28 February 2019. Click here to do this. 

You should be able to feel safe at work. This is a human right. This National Inquiry aims to make things better for all people working in Australia.
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